
 

 

TEA Superintendent Call Debrief 

 July 18, 2024 

  
 
 

 

Superintendents, 
Below is the summary debrief of the TEA Monthly Superintendent call that took place on July 18, 
2024: 
 

Posted recently on tea.texas.gov & https://tea.texas.gov/texas-educators/superintendents  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
   
7/18 Call Agenda: 
 

• Accelerated Instruction 

• Accelerated Instruction Slide Deck (PDF) Published July 18, 2024 

• Upcoming Accelerated Instruction Webinar Series 

• Interview with ECISD: OBC Case Study (Ector County) (PDF) 

• For questions about outcomes-based contracting (OBC) or other Accelerated Instruction 
topics, contact the Texas Tutoring Supports HelpDesk 

 

• Texas Student Data Systems (TSDS) Upgrade Project 

• TAA – Texas Student Data Systems (TSDS) Upgrade Project Published July 18, 2024 

• TSDS Upgrade Project Update Slide Deck (PDF) Published July 18, 2024 

• On August 5, 2024, TSDS will officially transition from manual Extensible Markup 
Language (XML) data loading to Application Programming Interface (API) transactions 
loaded directly from source system vendors. For the 2024-2025 school year, all LEAs will 
be required to submit API transactions for their TSDS data submissions. No XML data 
files will be accepted.  

• Action Item: Confirm the ability of district’s Technology Department and software vendors 
to submit data through an API rather than XML. If the district’s vendor product is listed on 
the Vendor Data Completeness Scorecard (Excel Spreadsheet), this vendor is actively 
working with TEA on this project.  

• If the district’s vendor is not listed, or district’s Technology Department indicates they are 
not ready for the API technology upgrade, please contact the TEA TSDS Vendor 
Coordinator immediately at TSDSCustomerSupport@tea.Texas.gov.  

 

• PEIMS deadline extended to this week 

• On July 15, a notice was sent to PEIMS coordinators extending the 23-24 PEIMS Summer 
Resubmission due date to this week – Tuesday, July 23, 2024 -- due to the impacts of 
Hurricane Beryl. 

• If you have any questions about this, please submit a TIMS ticket to TSDS Incident 
Management System (TIMS) using a TEAL log in. 

 

• Special Education 

• Special Education  

• For more details after the Superintendent call, contact sped@tea.texas.gov.  
 

• Next Call:   

• Thursday, August 15, 2024, at 3:00 PM 
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https://tea.texas.gov/texas-educators/superintendents
https://tea.texas.gov/texas-educators/superintendents/accelerated-instruction-july-2024.pdf
https://tea.texas.gov/academics/learning-support-and-programs/accelerated-instruction
https://tea.texas.gov/media/386616/
https://helpdesk.tea.texas.gov/TexasTutoringSupports/
https://tea.texas.gov/about-tea/news-and-multimedia/correspondence/taa-letters/texas-student-data-system-tsds-upgrade-project-0
https://tea.texas.gov/texas-educators/superintendents/tsds-upgrade-project-update.pdf
https://www.texasstudentdatasystem.org/sites/texasstudentdatasystem.org/files/vendor-data-completeness-scorecard_3.xlsx
mailto:TSDSCustomerSupport@tea.Texas.gov
https://tealprod.tea.state.tx.us/
https://tealprod.tea.state.tx.us/
https://tea.texas.gov/academics/special-student-populations/special-education
mailto:sped@tea.texas.gov
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o Superintendents, to receive monthly call reminders via email, please update your 
information via AskTed.  


